Family History Classes 2014-15
The Scottish Genealogy Society has put together its next course of family history classes for 2014-15. As before, we start in October with a Beginners class. With the introduction of new classes on Using Technology in Family History and World War I, these modules go beyond the usual birth, marriage and death information and will assist members/non-members to delve deeper into their Scottish family history. As previously, the classes will be held mostly on a monthly basis at our Family History Centre at 15 Victoria Terrace and will cost £10 each. All dates are Saturdays from 10am-12pm.

2014
18 October
Beginners: This module is just what it says – for beginners. Ken Nisbet, who has many years of experience in researching family history, will take this class.

8 November
WWI: In the year of the centenary of the start of WWI, Ken Nisbet, our resident expert on all things military, will take this class. Ken will show what resources are available both online and offline to begin and to further your research. This will include the Army, Royal Navy, Royal Flying Corps/Royal Naval Air Service and Nurses.

6 December
Kirk Session Records: These records are an invaluable part of researching family history. Held at the National Records of Scotland on Princes Street, they very often contain information not found in the usual birth, marriage & death records. Bruce Bishop, who has many years’ experience and a vast knowledge of family history, will show what they contain and how they can help with your research.

2015
10 January
Beginners: Another class as above with Ken Nisbet.
24 January
Old Parish Registers: Bruce Bishop will talk about what they contain and how these records can assist your research. This class is about sourcing the rare and unusual records that most people don’t know about – not just the usual OPRs on Scotlandspeople etc. 
7 February
Military records: These are another invaluable source of information. Ken Nisbet will give a talk about military records – where to find them, how to interpret them, etc.

7 March
Old Scottish Handwriting: Just when you think it’s great because you have researched your family back into the 17th and 18th centuries, you suddenly find the writing on the OPRs changes and you can’t read it! Peter Wadley and Jean Crawford of the National Records of Scotland will repeat the workshop they did last year on old Scottish handwriting and how to decipher it. 
4 April
Beginners: Another class as above with Ken Nisbet.

2 May
Using Technology in Family History: Marie Dougan, a professional genealogist and technology expert will take a workshop on the use of technology – family history software, using digital photography, scanners, etc. 
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6 June
Pre-1841 Censuses: Bruce Bishop will talk about where to find these rare records, what they contain and how they can assist your research.
To book any of the above classes, please call 0131 220 3677 or e-mail enquiries@scotsgenealogy.com or simply call in to our Family History Centre at 15 Victoria Terrace. We would ask however that if you book a class and then find you can’t make the date that you let us know asap.

